
SCHOOL BACKPACK PROGRAM-DONATIONS NEEDED 
 
 

      
 

The Backpack Program provides new backpacks and new school supplies to children of 
Readington Township whose families are struggling to make ends meet and must make difficult 
financial decisions when meeting their family’s basic needs. It is our hope that this support 
enables students to take advantage of the educational opportunities available to them and 
begin the new school year prepared and excited to learn!  

 
Needed supplies include:   
 

Backpacks      Color Pencils              
Spiral Notebooks (Wide/college ruled)  Sharpies (black) 
Fill Paper (College/Wide ruled   Folders (all colors)                              

 Pens (black, blue, red)     Post it Notes                        
Pencils (#2)      Ear Buds 
Composition Books (Wide/college ruled)         Index Cards                            
Dry Erase markers         Pencil Case         
Binders (1-1 ½ inch)     Ruler   
Erasers  (caps/large handheld)    Scissors     
 Hand sanitizer     Binder dividers 

  
Donation drop off: 

July 12 to August 15, 2023 
Readington Township Municipal Building 

Social Services Office 
Monday to Friday 8:30- 4:30 

 
If you have questions, please contact the office at 908 534-0974. 

  
 


